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26/04/24 
 
Dear Whitley Family, 
At last the sun has made an appearance! It has been lovely to see the children outside playing on the adventure playground, 
let’s hope it warms up a bit too. 
 
Earth Project 
Monday was Earth day and at The Whitley we are doing a recycled art project to celebrate this. We have been learning about 
how to take care of our planet and we are challenging children to take part in a show and tell on Friday 3rd May. We would like 
children to find something used and make something new from it. It could be anything from using a cereal box to make a 
picture frame or turning a can into a pencil pot. They could make a collage from recycled materials -the possibilities are endless. 
We can’t wait to see what you come up with. 
 
Breakfast Club 
A big thank you to all the parents and children who are now using the Barrington Court gate to come to Breakfast Club. We 
appreciate your cooperation in this to help safeguard the children while they walk into school. 
 
 
Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Bamburgh class attendance winners this week with 97.9%. Our overall for the week was 93.6% 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 School 

91.8 89.4 97.1 97.9 94.9 93.6 91.4 93.6 

 
 
Friday Worships 
 

Date Content Parents Invited 

03/05/23 SHINE Awards Yes 

10/05/23 SHINE Awards Yes 

17/05/23 Out of School Achievements Yes 

24/05/23 SHINE Awards Yes 

 
Chewing Gum 
We are noticing a lot of children are bringing chewing gum into school. We do not allow chewing gum to be brought in or 
chewed in school.  
 
Parent Readers 
We are looking for parents/grandparents to come in to school and hear some of our children read. If this is something you 
would be willing to do please contact the school office. 
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Parent Governor 
We still require a parent governor, if any parents are interested and would like to find out more about what the role involves, 
Chris Peart or Kelly Johnson would be more than happy to talk to you about this. 
 
School Uniform Bank/Salvation Army 
We have spare school uniform in the school porch and there is a School Clothing Bank shop situated at the top end of the high 
street next to Boots.  
If parents need support with food parcels the Salvation Army can help with this. 
 
 
Have a good weekend 
 
Mrs Gray 
 
 

 


